
 
 
Technology Task Force 
Foothill College  
Minutes for December 3, 2009 Meeting 
 
Attendance: Mark Anderson, Judy Baker, Carleen Bruins, David Garrido, Kurt 
Hueg, Gay Krause, Amy Lee, Tahiya Marome, Peter Murray, Shelley Schreiber, 
Fred Sherman, Pam Wilkes 
 
1. Measure C Computer Replacement Fund Allocations and Guidelines 
Fred Sherman reviewed a plan he has put together to address the shortage of bond 
funds that will occur if the colleges continue to spend at the same pace for 
computer replacements. Mike Brandy requested that Sherman put the plan 
together, to address the potential for bond funds to run out prior to the 12 and a 
half years remaining on Measure C. Brandy and the Senior Staff feel we are 
obligated to the voters to e





Next Meeting 
Tech Master Plan Draft and Timeline Discussion 
Social Media Policy First Reading 
Web Site Update 
 
 
 
 


